
 
 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

CONNOR, CLARK & LUNN FOUNDATION SUPPORTS CANADIAN FRONTLINE 
HEALTH CARE WORKERS DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

April 15, 2020 

Across the country, everyone is feeling the impact of the unprecedented COVID-19 situation. To show 
our support and gratitude to the frontline health care workers, the Connor, Clark & Lunn Foundation 
(CC&L Foundation) has launched an initiative to support a number of hospitals across the country 
with meaningful donations to aid frontline health care needs. 

Hospitals are experiencing a need for vital supplies and equipment. Recognizing the ongoing 
requirements of frontline health care workers, these donations are a first step and we anticipate 
providing broader support for a wider set of needs related to the COVID-19 pandemic in the future. 

During this challenging time, we must all come together in support of our communities, and we truly 
thank the frontline health care workers’ for their tireless efforts to keep us all safe and well. 

About the Connor, Clark & Lunn Foundation 

Created in 1999, the CC&L Foundation is supported by CC&L Financial Group and its affiliates and it 
responds to requests from clients, staff and others to fund programs and not-for-profit organizations 
that help promote a better environment, improvements to education, advances in science and 
medicine, stronger communities and the arts. 

 

 

 


